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During October 2021, the IRBA and its Committee for Auditing Standards (CFAS), hosted a webinar 

titled Audit in an Uncertain Environment. 

The objective of the webinar was to reflect and share experiences on the impact of the ongoing 

pandemic and the recent social unrest on audits, audit firms, their clients, and their personnel. 

The conversation centered around: 

1. The Impact on Ethics and Independence, including how to address these challenges; 

2. Audit Quality and Risk Management; 

3. People and Working Remotely; and 

4. A Glance into the Future. 

Based on the interesting discussion and insights shared, a Webinar Summary has been prepared. 

The event recording is also available on the IRBA website. 

For any enquiries, please contact Thandeka Sithole at Csithole@irba.co.za or (087) 940-8865. 

 

 

Imran Vanker 

Director: Standards 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

The statutory responsibilities of the CFAS are to assist the IRBA to develop, maintain, adopt, issue or 

prescribe auditing pronouncements; to consider relevant international changes by monitoring developments 

by other auditing standard-setting bodies and sharing information where requested; and to promote and 

ensure the relevance of auditing pronouncements. 
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